
Request for Community Holiday Bash 

Dear [Community Leader/Committee Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose the organization of a Community 

Holiday Bash to celebrate the festive season and bring our residents together. 

The event could take place on [insert date] at [insert location]. We envision an evening filled 

with fun activities, delicious food, and the joy of community spirit. 

We would greatly appreciate your support in planning this festive gathering. Together, we can 

make this event a memorable occasion for all community members. 

Please let us know if you would be available to discuss this proposal further. Thank you for 

considering this initiative. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Organization, if applicable] 


